
Please do not remove daylight savings time.  This would that put Oregon on a different 
hour than ALL of their neighboring states, causing confusion and frustration.  The extra hour of 
sunlight in the evening is very useful and welcome.  Having an extra hour of daylight to work 
outside in our yard, or gardens, or spending a little extra time outside with our families is 
invaluable.   

 

Thank you, 

 

Jerry 


